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Comments: Dear Brooke M. Brown,

I would like to submit a comment regarding the Lake Tarleton Integrated Resource Project. | am NOT in favor of
this project and urge all parties to reconsider the plan.

The proposed plan violates the original intent of extending the White Mountain National Forest to the shores of
Lake Tarleton. In keeping with the intent of the original land acquisition, the White Mountain National Forest
should remove this and all future threats to Lake Tarleton's surrounding forest by amending the 2005 White
Mountain National Forest Plan and designating a Scenic Area in the landscape surrounding spectacular Lake
Tarleton, Lake Katherine, Lake Armington, and stretching along the Appalachian Trail corridor north to Webster
Slide, and Wachipauka Pond.

Not only are scenic values at stake, the impact on biodiversity and wildlife is critical. The forest plan is out of date
and MUST be reconsidered using what we know about the science of global warming.

Thank you for considering.
Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Neuroth



